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Susan

From: Sue Wylie <wylies@villageofclarkston.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 4:57 PM

To: Jonathan Smith; Jennifer Speagle; Eric Haven

Subject: Redo of closed meeting

Good afternoon,  

 

Susan Bisio’s blog about the Nov 8, 2021 closed meeting indicates that we on council did not go into a closed session. I 

watched the video, and she is correct.  

 

I see how the confusion during the meeting happened: when we voted to accept the audit, I think some of us incorrectly 

considered that to be a vote to go into a closed session. I don’t understand the inclusion of a vote in the draft minutes, 

because we did not vote to go into a closed session. What do we have to do, if anything, to correct this?  

 

https://www.clarkstonsecrets.com/another-day-another-open-meetings-act-

violation/?fbclid=IwAR3iFmll95OKak1UXCUs0lvuYpkfa96NbhlZ1iGUlb8QNBgFsUjj0M5HbJw  

  

Thank you,  

 

Sue Wylie 

 

Sent from my iPad  

 


